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Day Chapter 

Monday, May 7, 2017 

Sit and Sew - 9:00 am 

Meeting  - 1:00 pm 
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 
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Thursday,  May 3,  2017  
Doors  Open at  5:00  pm  

Meeting at  7 :00 pm  
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Starlight Program May 2018 
 

Our Starlight speaker for May will be 

Patti Pearce from Lawrence, Kansas.   

Patti’s love of vintage tablecloths, dish 

towels and embroidery from the  

1930’s-1950’s is evident in her quilt  

designs.  She searches estate sales, flea 

markets, and antique stores for unique 

finds.  Her Facebook group, “Quilting 

Kitchen Vintage”, has members from 

around the world who also love vintage 

kitchen linens. She can also be found  

at “Patti Pearce Quilting” on Facebook 

and Pinterest.   Patti will bring a trunk 

show of quilts made from these  

treasured textiles, as well as her  

collection of pieces that have yet to be 

re-purposed.  Using those, she’ll discuss 

design ideas that can inspire us to pull 

out our collections and consider ways 

to make them into runners or quilts for 

display and use in our homes.    
 

Come enjoy an evening of cheery,  

colorful quilts.  Be sure to bring your  

wallet, because Patti will have patterns 

and vintage kitchen linens for sale, too. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On May 7th Sue Donnelly will come  

from Hartsburg to speak about the new  

alpaca fiber discovery and how it 

changes quilt block pressing! With a 

background in computer marketing, 

some retail consulting experience and 

family of five, Sue moved to the farm in 

2006. You'll have fun learning about 

their animal husbandry adventures, 

"fibery" crafts and how "batting" isn't just 

for quilt sandwiches anymore.  

 

You are welcome to follow their farm 

fun at Facebook:  WAV-Farm  

or see pictures and video on the  

website: WAV-Farm.com  

or Instgram: WhatAhViewFarm 

 

Sue Donnelly 

What AH View Farm 

Home of the Paca Pressing Mat  

For the Quilter in your life! 
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Published monthly by Booneslick Trail  
Quilters’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization,  
established in 1978, and dedicated to   
educating its members and the community 
in the art and appreciation of quilt making. 

Treasurer's REPORT 
Submitted by  

Catherine Erlanger 

As of  

March 31, 2018 

Checking Acct. 

Balance 
$ 14,940.70  

Savings                        $ 1,034.53  

CD's (2) $ 11,013.31  

Total Combined        

Balance 
$ 26,988.54  

  

Number of Members 147 

  

Fiscal Year Beginning    
Balance 

$ 13,923.28  

FYTD Income $16,555.90  

FYTD Expenses ($15,538.48)  

Current Checking 
Acct. Bal. 

14,940.70  

Quilt-A-Gram 

Quilt-a-gram 

 MAY 2018 

BTQG BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2017—2018 

 

Executive Board Members/Elected 

 

CEO   Bettina Havig  573-449-1602 (H) 

Vice CEO  Barbara Hawley  573-489-2065 (C)

Secretary  Louise Rynkewicz 815-757-3351 (C) 

Treasurer  Catherine Erlanger 573-228-6689 (H) 

      626-421-8628 (C) 

President-Day Chapter Linda Karns  573-825-2020 (H) 

      573-999-0038 (C) 

President-Starlight  

     Piecemakers  Merril Winfield  573-446-8676 (H) 

  

Board Members/Appointed Standing Committee Chairs 
 

Membership  Pat  Leistner  573-446-0811 (H) 

Program Chair   

     Day Chapter  Joyce Campbell  918-521-1534 (C) 

Program Chair-Starlight  

     Piecemakers    

Newsletter  Marilyn Wooldridge 573-289-2957 (C) 

Librarians  Suzanne de Chazal  573-446-4373 (H) 

Historian  Virginia Peterson  573-442-0042 (H)  

Service Project  Ustena Simenson 573-356-5915 (C) 

Quilt Show    

Ad Hoc Committee Chairs 
 

Webmaster  Janet Hollandsworth 573-999-5706 (C)   

Social Media  Barb Nixon  573-239-1039 (C)  

Hospitality  Ustena Simenson 573-356-5915 (C) 

Retreat    Brenda Austin  573-657-2332 (H) 

   Janet Sapp  573-657-4145 (H) 

      573-489-9453 (C) 

Membership Directory  Debbie Odor  573-442-3021 (H)  

BTQG received a check for $215.31 

from Shakespeare’s for our pizza  

fundraiser.  Way to go, guild members!! 

 
Bonne Femme book group will 
meet Tuesday, May 15, 1 p.m. 
at DBRL  
 
The book selection for May 
is PIECES OF THE 
HEART, by Bonnie S. Calhoun.  
 
All guild members are wel-
come.   
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May 2018 

Contacts: Day chapter: Linda Karns, 825-2020, , Starlight chapter: Merril Winfield, 446-8676,              

Board of Directors: Bettina Havig, 449-1602, Newsletter Editor: Marilyn Wooldridge, 573-289-2957,  

Bonne Femme book group: Bettina Havig, 449-1602, Small Wonders: Karon Huggler, 489-6373,  

Sassy Stitchers: Willie Morris, 445-4217, EZ2B Stitchers: Merril Winfield, 446-8676,  

English Paper Piecing: Joan Westcott, 874-8160, Crazy Quilt: Merril Winfield, 446-8676,  

Redwork: Myrna Powers, 445-0766, Baltimore Album: Bettina Havig, 449-1602 
 

OR check directory for email addresses.  

S

U

N 

MON TUES WED THURS F

R

I 

S

A

T 

    1 2 3 
Crazy Quilts 5:00pm 

  

Evening Meeting and 

Program 7:00pm 

Fairview United 

Methodist Church 

4 5 

6 7 
Sit and Sew 

9:00am 

  

Day Chapter 

Meeting and Program 

1:00pm Fairview 

United Methodist 

Church 

8 9 
Small Wonders 

DBRL 1:00pm 

10 
Sassy Stitchers 

DBRL Room A  

9:30-11:30am 

  

11 12 

13 
M 

o 

t 

h 

e 

r 

’s  
 

D 

a 

y 

14 
BTQG Board  

Meeting 

DBRL  

6:00pm 

  

15 
Bonne Femme  

Book Group  

DBRL 

1:00-3:00pm 

  

16 17 18 19 

20 21 
EZ2B Stitchers  

Quilt 4U 

1:00-3:00pm 

22 
Paper Piecing at  

Kay Shoner’s  

(Bethel Place) 

1:00pm 

23 24 
Red Work Group 

Joan Westcott Home 

9:00am 

  

25 26 

27 28 Memorial Day 

 

29 30 31     
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First a huge thank you to the nominating committee who have completed their task in record time with  
the following resulting slate for 2018-19. 
 
CEO, Hank Botts 
Vice CEO, Judy Gieselman  
Secretary, Cindy Heinz 
Treasurer, Marilyn Wooldridge 
Day Chapter President, Debbie Odor 
Starlight President, Linda Karns 
 
BTQG can look forward to a year with wonderful leadership. 
Thank you nominating committee, Pat Leistner, Chr, Robin Heider, Mavis Mitzel and Debbie Odor. 
 
Nominations from the floor will be accepted at both chapter meetings. Please be sure you have cleared any 
nomination with the potential nominee.  
 
Mark your calendars for the annual meeting on Saturday, June 2. The 40th anniversary brunch was so  
delicious that we will repeat that format for the annual meeting. Brunch will be at 9 a.m. followed by the  
business meeting and our special speaker, Judy Martin, at 10.   
You will hear more about Judy later. I hardly think that there is anyone who doesn’t already recognize Judy’s 
name. Having Judy Martin here as a speaker is a rare pleasure, she doesn’t often take speaking gigs.  
 
The Heartland Quilt Network annual meeting was held Saturday, April 7, 2018 in Overland Park.  Nancy  
Antonio and I attended and collected our packet with information about potential speakers.  Each speaker 
had three minutes to share their options as well as a display of some of their work in the adjoining gym.  
Whoever takes on program chair for the chapters will have a good start on planning. WE have brochures  
and websites to aid in sorting out the speakers we might invite. 
Call me before someone else takes the job. 
 
Please read the newsletter thoroughly for information about the garage sale.  

Results of the Nominating Committee -  

     

    Slate for BTQG Officers for 2018-2019 

      

    CEO, Hank Botts 

    Vice CEO, Judy Gieselman  

    Secretary, Cindy Heinz 

    Treasurer, Marilyn Wooldridge 

    Day Chapter President, Debbie Odor 

    Starlight President, Linda Karns 

 

Nominations will be accepted from the floor at both Chapter meetings in May.  Voting will be 

done as part of the Annual Meeting in June.        

 

Please thank Pat Leistner, Robin Heider, Mavis Mitzel and Debbi Odor for serving as the  

Nominating Committee this year 
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Service Project 

: 

We have had an amazing month with our Service Projects! So far, we have donated 21 quilts 

to Ellis Fischel Cancer Center and 11 quilts to Ronald McDonald House for the children.   

We also had a really productive workshop on Monday, the 16th.  We put together over 30 kits 

of varying patterns & degrees of completion, so there's something for everyone!!!  I'm hoping 

to have all the kits organized and ready to bring to the next meetings for everyone to peruse 

through.  I'd really love to get more of these kits out into some sewing rooms, so please  

remember to pick one up at the next meeting! 

 

Until we meet again :o) 

 

Ustena 
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BTQG  GARAGE SALE INFORMATION    
 
Saturday, May 5, 2018 from 8 to 2 pm with clean-up from 2-4 pm. All unsold items will go to 
Goodwill. It will be held at Virginia Peterson’s house. 
 

Sale items will be accepted from 8 am to 8 pm on  
Wednesday, May 2, Thursday, May 3, and Friday, May 4. Those 
helping with set-up on Friday, May 4 may wish to bring their sale 
items that day. It would be helpful to let me know when you plan to 
deliver your sale items so that someone will be home to accept 
them. The best way to contact me is by email. The telephone works 
but the answering machine has lost it’s mind – when it stops 
screaming leave a message.  
 

Those who have volunteered tables should bring them prior to Fri-
day set-up or on Friday morning at the latest. Arrange with me 
when you can stop by with the tables. 
 

My email address is petersonv@missouri.edu and my  
telephone number is 573-442-0042. I live in the Bedford  
Walk subdivision (not the high-rise housing that has the word  
Bedford in their names and are nearby.)  

 

My street address is 505 Sudbury Drive.   
 

Directions: Find the intersection of Providence and Nifong (west from the intersection) and Grind-
stone (east from the intersection, AC exit from highway 63).  Gerbes grocery store is on Nifong at 
that intersection and HyVee is on Grindstone at that intersection. Take Nifong to the west. At the 
first traffic light turn left on Bethel street. At the top of the hill turn right on Sudbury. Sudbury is 
across Bethel street from Gentry Middle School and Bethel Park. 505 Sudbury is the third house 
on the right. 
 

Thanks for your participation and help! 

New Member Information/

Changes for Existing Members 

 

Please update your  

membership  

directory with this current  

information and make the new 

members feel welcome in our 

guild. 

 

Gray, Christy  
4804 Maple Leaf Dr  

Columbia, MO 65201 

  

H (573) 814-2301  

C (573) 789-3815   

  

katydidonline.com (website)  

katydidquilting@gmail.com 

Dec 03 

Email change - Marty Webster 

 

marty0345@gmail.com 

Fuenfhausen, Christie  

5101 Kristos Ct  

Columbia, MO 65202  

 

H (573) 823-5864  

C (573) 823-5864  

W (573) 823-5864 

    

fuenny05@gmail.com 

Oct 27 

Ridge, Mary  
17603 N Maiden Rd  

Sturgeon MO 65284 

   

(573) 875-8822  

(573) 489-4113 

 

mridge2223@gmail.com   

Carruth-Rasmussen, Lynn   

502 S. Garth  

Columbia, MO 65203 

  

H (573) 864 4179   

C (573) 864 4179     

  

unrul57@hotmail.com  

Aug 05 

mailto:petersonv@missouri.edu
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BTQG 2018 Garage Sale Date: May 5, 2018 : The Bedford Walk neighborhood 
sale day  

Items will be accepted Wednesday, May 2, Thursday, May 3 and Friday, May 4, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

Time: 7:30 am to 2 or 2:30 pm. 
Clean up workers will work till 4:00 

Facility: Double car garage and generous driveway 

Needs: 
1. Tables for display of items. We do not own any folding tables. Tables should arrive Wednes-
day, Thursday or early on Friday. 
2. Volunteers to help with set-up beginning at 10 am on Friday, May 4. This includes pricing. 
3. Cashier – Obtain enough change to begin the sale with and to hand over the  
proceeds to the Treasurer. 
4. Volunteers to help open the sale. Arrive by 7:30 am. Some items will need to be moved out-
side. 
5. Volunteers to run the sale. Need a minimum of 2 in two hour shifts. 
6. Volunteers to pack up the unsold items and dispose of them. Goodwill is about a mile from 
this location. 
7. Table owners remove tables immediately after the sale closes. 
8. Plastic and paper grocery bags. 
 
Guidelines 
1.  If you price your items before you come it would be most help-
ful. This is very important. If you need guidelines contact Bettina 
for the list that Hank Botts provided.  
2. Be sure you can lift your items. 
3. No live animals for sale. Plants are OK. 
4. Volunteers will have access to the house for personal care, 
snacks and drinks, and storing personal items during the sale. 
5. My husband will likely help with the set-up. He is very good at 
this. 
6. Please do not park directly in front of the house during the sale. 
That space is for potential customers. 

 
For more information, please contact Virginia Peterson – petersonv@missouri.edu  
If you signed up to help please be there for you shift. This is a guild-wide effort. If you didn’t 
sign up for a shift please contact Virginia Peterson for a time and day that you’re needed.  

 

2018 Memory Makers Quilt Show 

Hosted by Memory Makers Quilt Club of Perryville, Missouri 
 First Assembly of God 1324 Grand Ave, Perryville, Missouri 63775 

Two days — Friday, May 11 from 4 to 8 p.m., and Saturday, May 12 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Admission $5.  

https://www.facebook.com/Memory-Makers-Quilt-Club-of-Perryville-Missouri-465525110459446/
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P.O. Box 542 

Columbia, MO 65205-542 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

3200 Chapel Hill Road 

Columbia, MO 65203 

 
Starlight Piecemakers 

Chapter Meeting 
 

Thursday, May 3, 2017 
Doors open at 5:00 

“Chat and Sew” 
Meeting and Program at 7 pm 

 
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 
 

Bring a Quilt for Show and Tell 

 
 
Day Chapter  Meeting 
     

Monday, May 7, 2017 
   Sit n’ Sew - 9:00 

Meeting & Program - 1:00 pm 
 
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 
 

 

BTQG is on the Web 
 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

 
O'Keefe, Linda May 01 

Winfield, Merril May 04 

Nichols, Barbara May 06 

Marin, Leslie May 08 

Hill, Lynn P May 09 

Gieselman, Judy May 10 

Wine, Marilyn May 12 

Gabel, Candy May 15 

Hollandsworth, 

Janet 
May 18 

Hawley, Barb May 20 

White, Betty May 21 

Luetjen, Beth May 24 

Moum, Glenda May 25 

Cornett, Mary Jo May 28 

Gist, Sarah May 31 

Sloan, Marie May 31 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG

